
HUDSON VALLEY VENOM PROFESSIONAL HOCKEY CLUB  

MAKES ICE TIME SPORTS COMPLEX THEIR HOME 

 

 
Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio presents a Certificate to Hudson Valley Venom Professional Hockey 

Club Owner Patrick Manning at the Town of Newburgh Town Hall. 

 

At the October 15th Town of Newburgh Town Board Meeting, Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil 

Piaquadio and the Town of Newburgh Town Board presented a Certificate to the Hudson Valley Venom 

Professional Hockey Club to welcome them to the Town of Newburgh. 

 

The Hudson Valley Venom’s Owner Patrick Manning accepted the Certificate on the Team’s behalf in the 

presence of Hudson Valley Venom Team Members.  He stated that "we are so grateful for the warm 

welcome from the community and can't wait to get more involved and represent the Town." 

 

The Hudson Valley Venom has made the Ice Time Sports Complex, located at 21 Lakeside Road in the 

Town of Newburgh, their home.  They train and compete at Ice Time and played their first game of the 

hockey season on October 19th. 

 

Supervisor Piaquadio and the Town of Newburgh Board Members thanked the Hudson Valley Venom 

Professional Hockey Club for choosing the Town of Newburgh as their home.  We wish the Hudson Valley 

Venom Professional Hockey Club a successful hockey season. 
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